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 We appreciate parking is difficult but please be mindful of our neighbours when dropping off and 

picking up and do not block their drives. It would be great to see more children walking to school to 

keep fit and healthy! 

 

 
 

  

  

  

  

 

Reception J loved their visit from Technocamps 

yesterday and had lots of fun with the robots! Thank 

you Alex! 

 

 

     Some Year 6  

 pupils had a great 

time at Oulton Park 

      on Saturday 

watching the rally 

   and supporting  

       Mr Morris!  

  What a fantastic  

    experience for  

         them all. 

Huge thanks to the 

 staff who gave up 

their time to make 

  this trip possible! 

    Diolch yn fawr  

            iawn!  
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Year 3 have enjoyed using ‘stop motion’ this week to create their 

own film. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Nancy A – 3rd November 

Nia J – 5th November 

Shayne M – 5th November 

Harrison R – 6th November 

Luke T – 8th November 

Arlie TD – 8th November 

Faith B – 9th November 

Madison B – 9th November 

 

 
 

 

 

A mystery for Year 1 and 2 in the garden this week! They all had to 

be investigators! 

Important dates for your diary 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Monday 11th November  

1/2MH & 1/2P Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Head Boy, Head Girl, Deputy 

Head Boy and Deputy Head Girl 

will lay a wreath for 

Remembrance day at Ty Pendre 

Tuesday 12th November   

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y6 Swimming 

Odd Socks Day 

Wednesday 13th November 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Thursday 14th November 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Year 3 & 4 PC Manus 

Solihull Training for parents    

9am – 12pm in the             

Training Room 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need 

The book fair will be open after 

school today, Monday and 

Tuesday in the Training Room. 


